STATE OF COLORADO

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

State Capitol Annex 1375 Sherman Street, Room 409 Denver, Colorado 80261 Phone (303) 866-3091 Fax (303) 866-2400



Bill Ritter, Jr.

Roxanne Huber Executive Director

September 30, 2010

The Honorable Mark Ferrandino Chairman, Joint Budget Committee Colorado General Assembly 200 East 14th Avenue, Third Floor Legislative Services Building Denver, CO 80203

Dear Representative Ferrandino:

The Department is requested to submit a report to the Joint Budget Committee, by September 30, 2010, on the employment location of senior management employees of the State Lottery Division, pursuant to Section 24-35-202 (1), C.R.S., which requires the Lottery headquarters to be located in the city of Pueblo. This report should identify each position in senior management of the Division, and where the primary offices of the incumbents in these positions are located.

The employment location of the State Lottery Division's senior management employees is as follows:

Primary Office Located in Pueblo

- Director, Abel Tapia
- Chief Operating Officer, J.E. Lewellan
- Security Director, Patrick Maroney

Primary Office Located in Denver

Deputy Director, Tom Kitts

Sincerely

Roxy Huber

Executive Director, Department of Revenue

y Ludy

cc: The Honorable Senator Moe Keller, Vice-Chairman

The Honorable Senator Mary Hodge, Member of the Joint Budget Committee

The Honorable Senator Al White, Member of the Joint Budget Committee

The Honorable Representative Dickey Lee Hullinghorst, Member of the Joint Budget Committee

The Honorable Representative Cheri Gerou, Member of the Joint Budget Committee

Mr. John Ziegler, Staff Director of the Joint Budget Committee

Mr. David Meng, Staff of the Joint Budget Committee

Mr. Luis Garcia, Staff of the Office of State Budget and Planning